BIGGLESWADE SQUASH CLUB ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Thursday 9th MAY 2019
Members Present: Marcus Gray, John Robson, Dave Trotter, Chris Steer, Patrick Fields, Gary Leggett, Martin Miller, Dave Guinane, Ian Collingwood Gerrick
Apologies: Chris Moss, Martin Wright
The meeting was opened by John Robson, Squash Chairman who also chaired the meeting.
Welcome: All were welcomed to the Squash Club AGM and thanked for attending. John then moved on to the agenda items having thanked the committee for their time and efforts. 

1. (a) Chairman’s Report: This was presented by John Robson and summed his view of the season 2018-2019. He thanked the committee again for their efforts and advised that he was stepping down as chairman but intended to stay on the committee for the forseeable future
(b) Secretary’s report: Presented by the secretary Dave Trotter and summed up the Committees activities over the year. In addition he thanked John for his time as chairman and that he had taken the club to an excellent level and one that would not have been achieved without his endeavours.
(c) Club Captains Report: Martin Wright left his report with the secretary who read it out in in his absense
(d) Membership and Club Competitions Co-ordinators Report: Unfortunately Chris Moss had to give his apologies for the meeting, however the committee recognised what a great job he does in his committee role 
(e) Website: As reported by Chris Steer who thanked Dave Guinane for his invaluable assistance.
(f) Coaching: As reported by Martin Miller. He added that extra help was required by Mike Palmer for the Kids and Mothers coaching and that he should be invited to committee meetings


2. Elections of Officers: The following members were elected to the committee for the 2016-17 season:
	Name
	Role
	Proposer
	Seconder

	Marcus Gray
	Chairman
	Dave Trotter
	John Robson

	Dave Trotter
	Secretary
	Chris Steer
	Marcus Gray

	Chris Moss
	Membership/Competitions
	John Robson
	Gary Leggett

	Martin Wright
	Club Captain
	John Robson
	Dave Trotter

	Dave Guinane
	Website Developer
	Chris Steer
	Dave Trotter

	Martin Miller
	Coaching
	Marcus Gray
	Chris Steer

	Chris Steer
	Competitions
	Dave Trotter
	John Robson

	John Robson
	Treasurer
	Dave Trotter
	Chris Steer



3. Membership Fees: Association propose to put up fees to £120, it was therefore decided that court fees would be reduced to £5.00 to ensure members would be more inclined to remain.

4. To agree changes to the club rules: There were no changes recommended to the meeting.

5. Resolutions for presentation to the Association: There were no resolutions proposed for the AGM. 

6. AOB: 
Patrick Fields, on behalf of all members, thanked the committee for their excellent work
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